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Dear Stefano and Gabriel,

Subject: Review of IEEE 802.21 Draft Specification (ver 1.0) by IETF (MIPSHOP)

IEEE 802.21 is conducting a working group Letter Ballot of the current draft specification (version 1.0). Further information on this process can be obtained from the ballot documents at the IEEE 802.21 web site at www.ieee802.org/21. 
As part of this process we would request the IETF (MIPSHOP) WG members to review the (version 1.0) of the IEEE 802.21 draft specification. The draft may be reviewed by other IETF groups such as (DNA and MOBOPTS) as well. Arrangements have already been made for this draft to be made available to IETF WG members. While a response with WG consensus would be preferred we would appreciate informal comments from individual WG members as well.

When providing comments, the commenter’s are urged to include the following details.

  - Comment Submitted by (First Name, Last Name)

- Comment Date:

- Comment Type: (Technical/Editorial)
  - Comment:
  - Starting Page#:
  - Starting Line#:
  - Fig/Table# (if applicable):
  - Section#:
  - Suggested Remedy for Resolving the Comment:
The commenter may optionally use the Commentary tool provided at the IEEE 802.21 website www.ieee802.org/21/Commentary or may use any other document format such as plain text, Word document or Excel spreadsheet to submit the comments with above specified details. While we would appreciate comments on any section within the current 802.21 draft, we would request the IETF working groups to pay close attention to sections 6, 7 and 8 in the current IEEE 802.21 draft specification.

We would appreciate if the comments could be sent to IEEE 802.21 by May 8, 2006. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance in this regard.

Sincerely,

Vivek Gupta

Chair, IEEE 802.21

cc: Yoshihiro Ohba, liaison IEEE 802.21 to IETF

cc: Dorothy Stanley, liaison IEEE 802.11 to IETF

cc: Bernard Aboba, member IETF IAB

cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee

